ATTACHMENT 3

TOWN OF CHAPEL HILL

September 27, 2002

RE: TRAFFIC FLOW CHANGE ON BATTLE LANE

Dear Resident;

In response to a request from a local resident, the Town is interested in your opinion regarding traffic flow
conditions on Battle Lane. The segment of Battle Lane between Franklin Street and Senlac Road is
narrow, which constricts two-way traffic flow. It has been suggested that restricting traffic flow on Battle
Lane to one-way from Franklin Street to Boundary Street could improve traffic conditions on Battle Lane
and at the Franklin Street/Battle Lane intersection. Please see the attached map. We are interested in
knowing your opinion about implementing regulations restricting traffic flow on Battle Lane to one-way
south-bound.

Please fill out the survey below and return it to us in the attached envelope by October 11, 2002,

Yes, I support the proposed one-way traffic flow regulation.
No, I do not support the proposed one-way traffic flow regulation.
No preference.

ADDITIONAL COMMENTS:

g —————ee

If you have any further questions concerning this matter, please contact me at 968-2833.

Thank you for your attention. Name & Address (Optional)

L

Sincerely,

Kumar Neppalli, E.IT

Traffic Engineer
Town of Chapel Hill

306 N. Columbia Street, Chapel Hill, NC 27516 (919) 968-2700
manager@town.ci.chapel-hill.nc.us FAX (919) 967-8406 GTE Exchange (919) 682-8636




